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Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan to Observe 

Nepal Election 

 

1. H.E. Mr. Iwao HORII, Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan, 

(http://www.mofa.go.jp/p_pd/dpr/page24e_000217.html) will visit Nepal as the head 

of the Japanese observation team on the second phase of the House of the 

Representatives and Provincial Assemblies elections to be held on December 7th. 

The provisional schedule is as follows:  

 

    Wednesday, December 6th 

       Morning:  Arrival at Kathmandu 

       14:30:  Meeting with CEC Mr. Ayodhee Prasad Yadav 

       15:30:  Courtesy call upon the President 

       17:00:  Interaction Program for international observers, diplomatic community in 

Kathmandu and development partners at Annapurna Hotel 

 

    Thursday, December 7th 

        Morning:  To visit several selected polling stations 

        Afternoon:  To visit several selected polling stations 

        17:30:    Meeting with Mr. Chiri Babu Maharjan, Mayor of Lalitpur Metropolitan City 

 

    Friday, December 8th 

        Morning:  Departure from Kathmandu 
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